
Thursday May 16, 2024 
 
Thank you for all your support for the Annual Garden Club Plant Sale. We made 
$354.91!  It all goes to continue to beautify our school! 
 
All Spring Athletes, please return your clean spring season uniforms to Ms. Wood in the 
PHE office, once your season is over. 
 
 
The Green Team will be having their annual clothing swap from June 3rd to 7th where 
all students will have the opportunity to take clothes for free. In preparation, the Green 
team will be collecting clothing donations from now until Friday May 24th. Please donate 
your gently used clothes in reasonable condition. We will not be accepting 
undergarments, socks or bathing suits. Donations can be dropped off in a bag at the 
back of room 414 during tutorial. Thank you for helping reduce the cost that clothing 
takes on the environment! 
 

Windsor's mountain bike team ended another incredible season at our League Final 

race yesterday in Whistler. Overall, Emelie Kvick won the overall classification for grade 

9 girls, and Isla Gibson took 3rd for grade 10 girls overall. Noam Ben-Shooshan won the 

grade 9 boys' race yesterday, and the team was also carried this season by Pippa 

Sturm, Jamie Walter, Noah Loree, Ellie Caffarata, and Sam Fort. Provincials are next 

week, so make sure to wish the team lots of luck! 

 


